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Agenda for Twenty Third IQAC meeting held on 17 November 2017

To confirm the minutes of the IQAC meeting held on 17" February 2017
Re-accreditation by NAAC

Starting of new specializations

Interdisciplinary offerings of the courses

Development of In-house Learning Management System

To review the process of curriculum development:

Any other matter with the permission of the Chair




Minutes of the Twenty Third IQAC meeting held on 17 November 2017

Following members were present:
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Dr. Rajan Saxena — Chairman
Dr. Jayant Gandhi
Dr. M. N. Welling
Dr. Sharad Mhaiskar - Invitee
Dr. Aparna Khanna
Dr. Meena Chintamaneni
Dr. Bala Prabhakar
Ms. Shobha Pai
Ms. Karuna Bhaya
. Ms. Vandana Kushte
. Ms. Anjali Barmukh
. Dr. Himanshu Raje — Invitee
. Shri. Ashish Apte - Invitee
. Mr. Pankaj Mandpe — Industry Expert
. Mr. Bhavik Muni — Industry Expert
. Mr. Ajit Gupte — Alumni Invitee

The President, Student Council

The Chairman welcomed the members for the IQAC meeting.

1.

To confirm the minutes of the IQAC meeting held on 17" February 2017:

The minutes of the last meeting were circulated. Since no comments were received, the
minutes were confirmed.

Re-accreditation by NAAC: NMIMS University was reaccredited for the 3rd cycle in
September 2017 by NAAC with the highest A+ grade and CGPA of 3.59 out of 4.

Starting of New specializations: Considering the high demand for Business Analytics and

Data Science, NMIMS has started new specializations of BTech. in Data Science and MSc.
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in Artificial intelligence from academic year 2017-18. Also MSc (Finance) has started

under the School of Commerce from 2017-18.

Interdisciplinary offerings of the courses: Interdisciplinary offerings of the courses
master list has been built by 6 Schools of NMIMS, each school offering a course. All six

courses will be offered to the students of these schools from academic year 2017-18.

Development of In-house Learning Management System: The In-house LMS Student

Portal is being developed and will be launched from academic year 2017-18.

. To review the process of curriculum development:

The IQAC members desired to take a review of the status of implementation of the
University’s policy of incorporating incremental change in the curricula, delivery and
evaluation every year to the extent of 10% to 20% and carrying out a structural change at
the end of every three years. IQAC members of each school briefed the committee on
the incremental changes which took place in the academic year 2016-17 and the
proposed changes for the academic year 2017-18. The members also noted the
disruptive changes in some programs being implemented from the academic year 2017-

18.

. Any other matter with the permission of the Chair:
Since there was no other matter to be discussed, the meeting ended with the vote of

thanks to the Chair.




